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We have been learning 
about animals.  
  
We have learned  num-
ber identification 0-10, 
shapes, and how to 
count to 20. 
 
We are identifying 
rhyming words, and be-
ginning sounds. This 
month we are learning 
the letters Vv, Jj, Qq. 
 
Your child is practicing 
writing their name. We 
are working very hard 
on writing our first 
names with correct let-
ter formation and using 
the correct uppercase 
and lowercase letters. 
We are always saying 
“remember start at the 
top”. 

Reminder 
 Please send picture 
packets or money 

back. 
 
March 26th—28th Art Fair 
 
April 3rd—6th No  School    
         
April 2nd—Easter Egg Hunt  
               

 
Don’t forget to send extra 

clothes in your child’s back-
pack.  We are having lots of 

accidents and we don’t 
have extra clothes. 

 


